

52 East Street Hanover, MA 02339 January 25, 2018

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Joe Gray Corresponding Secretary Lake Shore Great Dane Club 1850 W. Wright Road Gages, IL 60030

Dear Mr. Gray:

The Great Dane Club of America is writing this letter in regards to the receipt of two rosters that have been submitted for the affiliate club, Lake Shore Great Dane Club. To resolve this issue the GDCA has spoken with the American Kennel Club department of Club Relations. In order to record the correct roster, members, and delegates we requested verification from the A.K.C. regarding the officers they recognize as the duly elected officers as well as its members. The list of officers that are recognized by the A.K.C. is listed below.

President: Teresa Gray Vice President: Susan Romano Corresponding Secretary: Joe Gray

Recording Secretary (acting): Anthony Romano

Treasurer: Harry Johnson

The Great Dane Club of America must recognize the above as the duly elected officers, and will only recognize the membership roster and delegates from this Lake Shore Great Dane Club, as submitted to us from these officers, per the information provided to us by the A.K.C.

Until the time that the American Kennel Club should state there is a change in this listing in official correspondence, this matter will be considered closed and all other correspondence should be directed to the American Kennel Club as they are the governing body if there are any further questions.

Thank you for your patience in this matter.

Sincerely, Jason Woke Jason Hoke President